
 

Honorable John Ehsa  
Governor 
Pohnpei 
Kolonia, Pohnpei FM 96941 
 
Dear Governor Ehsa: 

Hafa Adai! In an ever changing society in which modernization means moving forward, we must continue to embrace 
the culture, heritage and traditions that make us unique. The time has come for us to once again join together to 
celebrate the 23rd Guam Micronesia Island Fair. 

Guahan is proud to host this great opportunity for our people and visitors to experience the unique spirit of the 
Micronesian people. It is my privilege to join the Guam Visitors Bureau in inviting a delegation from Pohnpei to 
participate in this year’s celebration scheduled for October 15 – 17, 2010 at Governor Joseph Flores Memorial Park, 
Ypao Beach, Tumon. 
 
Last year’s fair attracted many visitors who enjoyed exciting hands on arts and crafts activities, cultural 
performances, educational displays and our unique building traditions. We hope to offer this experience and more as 
we once again showcase our various cultures, this time with the theme ‘Celebrating the Tastes of Micronesia’. 

As we share the spirit of Micronesia during this annual event, we also must take advantage of this time to promote 
the Micronesia region as a vacation destination for visitors throughout the world, utilizing our unique cultures as the 
platform. In Guahan, the Guam Visitors Bureau is designated as the organizing agency and in doing so have 
earmarked the Guam Micronesia Island Fair as a “signature tourism event” for the year. We are reaching out to your 
government to ask that you also nominate your tourism bureau as the organizing agency for your participating 
delegation. 

We look forward to the many ways we can attract tourists to Guahan and Micronesia at the 23rd Guam Micronesia 
Island Fair. For more information about the fair and participation, please visit the website at www.visitguam.org. 

Sinseru yan Magahet 

 
FELIX P. CAMACHO 
I Maga’lahen Guåhan 
Governor of Guahan 

 

http://www.visitguam.org/

